
 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF OVERLAND PARK 
PLANNING COMMISSION 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission of the City of Overland Park, 
Kansas, will hold a public hearing on the City's Comprehensive Plan and Official Street 
Map on Monday, October 14, 2019.  The public hearing will be held at 1:30 p.m. in the 
City Council Chamber, first floor of City Hall, 8500 Santa Fe Drive.  The public hearing 
will consider the following: 
 
Comprehensive Plan Changes – PLM2019-00078 
 
Several changes are being considered this year to the City's Comprehensive Plan that 
include:  map changes to the Future Development Plan, Greenway Linkages, and the 
Official Street Map.  Also included is an update to the Land Use Element, Public Art 
Element, and Transportation Element.   
 
Official Street Map of the City of Overland Park – PLM2019-00079 
 
The City of Overland Park will use the approved Street Network Map as the "Official 
Street Map" of the City for the purposes of showing, to the extent possible, the location 
and width of existing or proposed major streets and highways within the City, and 
establishing building or setback lines on those streets and highways to prohibit any new 
building being located within such building or setback lines.  Changes this year include 
compliance changes and updates showing constructed roads. 
 
 
Sent to the The Legal Record for publication on Tuesday, September 17, 2019. 


